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From: Michele Lester 
Sent: 15 November 2021 16:59
To: Local Plan
Subject: Strong Objection to the proposed Local Plan

Dear Sir / Madam 
I am a resident of Thelwall having lived in Grappenhall / Thelwall over 35 years.  
 
My address is  
 
I would like to strongly object to the proposals for releasing greenbelt land to create more homes, without having 
the adequate infrastructure to support this. There is already a significant challenge on the roads, with over 
congestion, made worse each time there is a road traffic accident on the M6 / M56, and the proposals will surely 
exacerbate this. Without details plans regarding the infrastructure to support this, i do not understand how this 
plan can be approved. The increased traffic which will result re the new homes will be bad enough, however the 
proposal to remove the large area of Greenbelt at the M6/M56 Junction for large scale distribution, logistics and 
industrial uses, is unthinkable. Furthermore the lack of adequate health services / schools etc and the plans for 
these have not been fully thought through.  
 
Please register my objection to the plans 
 
your faithfully  
 

Michele Lester 




